
Canadian Association of Rallysport – Box 300, Turner Valley, AB    T0L 2A0  – 1 (855) 640-6444 carsrally.ca 

office@carsrally.ca  Affiliated with ASN Canada FIA   
 

                                                                                                                   
 

 
 
 

Announcement 
 
 
 

Announcement  No.: 2015-01 
 

Subject: CARS office closure 
 
Issue Date: January 5, 2015 
 
To All Affiliated Clubs of the Canadian Association of Rallysport. 
  
The CARS office will be closed for two weeks, from Friday February 6, 2015 until 
Sunday, February 22. The office will reopen on Monday February 23, 2015 
 
I will do my best to deal with outstanding items before the office closes. Financial 
matters related to Rallye Perce Neige and licencing will take priority as soon as the office 
reopens 
 
Arrangements have been made for voice messages and emails to be checked daily 

and calls will be returned within 2 business days. 

 

For matters of an urgent nature during the office closure period, please contact your 

Region Rally Director.  Please note that the directors for RSO and RSQ  will be 

updated after the AGM. Contact information for each Director can be found below. 

 

Thank you  

 

Debbie Dyer 

CARS Office Manager 

 
Martin Burnley   westcoast@carsrally.ca     
Eric Grochowski rallywest@carsrally.ca  
Peter Watt  rso@carsrally.ca   
Ivan Butikofer rsquebec@carsrally.ca  
Clarke Paynter clarke.paynter@ns.sympatico.ca  


